
Hill View Primary School 
 

Year 4 information session  Friday 20th September 2024  

 

Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers, 
 
The Year 4 Team would like to invite you to join them for an information 
session on Thursday 3rd October 2024, in Hawking Class, at 3:30pm.  
 
This session will cover two main topics: 

• The Hooke Court trip in the Summer Term and 

• The Year 4 Multiplication Tables check. 

 

This information session should inform you of all the key information 

regarding both topics and allow for an opportunity to ask any questions 

that you may have. It will also give you an opportunity to see how we 

support pupils with learning multiplication tables in school and how this 

can be further supported at home. 

 
If you are unsure about signing your child up for Hooke Court, there will 
still be time to sign them up following this meeting. 
 
The side gate will be open ready for the meeting, please enter via this 
gate and sign in on the sign-up sheet provided. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
 

 
 


